
Dear Corvallis Environmental Center Families,

We are so excited to have your camper  join us at Sprouting Seeds!

Sprouting Seeds will be based out of Starker Arts Garden for Education. Campers will
have the opportunity to explore the garden and learn new skills! Drop off and Pick up will
be at the green gate at the entrance to the garden. Further information will be provided in an
additional email prior to the start of camp.

Please read this letter carefully as some information may be unique to this camp.

Camp runs on 6/19-6/23 from 9am-3pm. Drop-off is between 8:45-9am. Aftercare WILL
NOT be provided for this camp session.

Important Information:

● We will be following local guidelines regarding Covid-19 precautions. More
information will follow closer to the date of the camp. Thank you for helping keep us
safe!

● Please check to make sure authorized pickups have been updated to your familys’
UltraCamp registration account. We encourage carpooling, but anyone who may be
picking up your child MUST be listed as an authorized pickup. Here is the link to log into
your family account and add a person to your authorized pick-up list.

● Requests for campers to be placed together in a group MUST be submitted via
email or through our registration platform prior to 6/12. We understand that campers feel
more comfortable when paired with a friend, and we are more than happy to
accommodate these requests. Advanced notice is necessary for planning and
administrative purposes.

● We request that you review our Policies & Procedures before camp begins for full
details.

● The CEC is committed to reducing carbon emissions. If you can, please consider
carpooling or using alternative modes of transportation. We’ve created a Get There
Oregon event to help you connect with other families attending this camp.

https://www.ultracamp.com/clientlogin.aspx?idCamp=1115&campCode=111
https://www.ultracamp.com/clientlogin.aspx?idCamp=1115&campCode=111
https://www.corvallisenvironmentalcenter.org/policiesandprocedures
https://getthere.rideamigos.com/#/events/63e68eac9291c346f2d65134
https://getthere.rideamigos.com/#/events/63e68eac9291c346f2d65134


You may reach out with questions before camp to CEC’s Camps Coordinator by emailing
camps@corvallisenvironmentalcenter.org or by calling 541-753-9211.

Please let us know if you have any questions, comments or concerns. We look forward
to seeing you and connecting your child with nature!


